
h' k
VERMONT Y AN KEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION'

i

SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET
2.C.2.11

RUTt.AND, VERMONT 05701 FVY 82-38
REPLY TO:

ENGINEERING OFFICE
1671 WORCESTER ROAD

FR AMINGH AM. M ASS ACH USETTS 01701
TELEPHONE 817 872 8100

April 7, 1982

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission %
Washington, D.C. 20555 8

Attention: Richard DeYoung, Director p
Office of Inspection & Enforcement APR141982> 7,

-

.

g igUM PAJi31 M-

References: a) VYNPC Letter to USNRC, dated 9/15/81; g gaat m a
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Response to Management Appraisal jf
Inspection 50-271/ 81-3(PAS) g
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Dear Sir:

Subject: Management Appraisal Inspection 81-3 Commitment

Item 2.a(2)(f) of the referenced response provides a
commitment date of March 1982 to review and revise department
training procedures to provide documentation of on-the-job
training (0JT).

The affected procedures are currently being reviewed
and rewritten to include the OJT documentation and other
changes required by the latest revision of the Plant Staff
Training Procedure, AP 0700. As this involves major changes
to certain procedures, the review and approval cycle will
extend their issuance beyond our previous commitment date.
This will now be accomplished by June 1, 1982.

We trust that this revision to our previous commitment
is acceptable. However, should you have any questions, do
not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

[
Earl W. ackson
Manager of Operations
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